1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - April 11, 2018

By Bayview Station April 11, 2018 | 2:57 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

In November of 2017, the San Francisco Police Department's newly established Burglary Unit identified a pattern of residential burglaries occurring frequently in the Bayview, Ingleside and Taraval districts. Over the course of the investigation, members of the Burglary Unit determined that as many as sixty of the residential burglaries were being committed by serial burglary crews.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please contact us.

Featured News

SFPD Seeking the Public's Assistance in Locating Missing Teen 25-107

August 28, 2025 | 2:00 PM

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Dealer for Transportation of Illegal Narcotics into San Francisco 25-106

August 27, 2025 | 6:00 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD to Conduct DUI Saturation August 30, 2025 25-105

August 27, 2025 | 11:30 AM

Featured

Announcements

News Release

UPDATE: SFPD Locates Missing Week-Old Infant 25-101(a)

August 19, 2025 | 11:11 PM

Featured

Announcements

News Release